
City of Bel Aire, Kansas 

 

STAFF REPORT 

DATE: 7/17/2024 

 

TO: City Manager 

FROM: Marty McGee 

RE: Denise Park   
 

 

BACKGROUND:  The corrugated 36-inch storm water drainage pipes at Denise Park have been 

installed for over 25 years and has deteriorated.  

   

DISCUSSION: This 36-inch corrugated pipe allows storm water to drain water off the surrounding 

neighborhoods and exit under Denise Park. This corrugated pipe will need to be upgraded to reinforced 

concrete pipe to allow longer stability for our community.  

 

Here are the start and completion time for each contractor: 

 

Apex- 6 to 8 weeks start time, the cheapest but longest lead time, two weeks to complete the job. 

 

UMC- start date on July 29th will take one week to complete the job but quoted CMP pipe, (corrugated 

metal pipe) not REC (reinforced Concrete Pipe) pipe. This is the same pipe that is currently in the 

ground. Not what we want to use. I had conversation with UMC this morning and he said the bid would 

be considerably higher with (RCP) pipe. 

 

Dondlinger- Start date July 31st Two weeks to complete the job possibly sooner. 

 

 

                        Contractors                         Bid amount 

UMC $33,800.00 

Dondlinger $32,812.00 

Apex $27,370.00 

  

  

  

 

FINANCIAL CONSIDERATIONS: Funding for this project will be taken from the stormwater funds. 

 

 

RECOMENDATION: Staff recommends the City Council accept the bid  

From Dondlinger Construction In the amount of $ 32,812.00   
 

 


